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                      6 CONVENT PLACE  
 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 
 

Golders - Geotechnical Cliff Stabilisation Works Camp Bay 
 

In order to allow a Contractor to undertake stabilisation works to the cliff face along the 

eastern side of Camp Bay for a private development, the following traffic arrangements 

will be implemented. 

 

Keightley Way Road from the area of the Nuffield Pool, including Keightley Way 

tunnel, up to the Europa Point exit will be closed to vehicular traffic for a period not 

exceeding 4 weeks as from Wednesday 30 January 2013.  

 

Rosia Parade from its junction with South Pavilion Road up to Camp Bay Road by the 

northern end of the Nuffield Pool car park will be controlled with temporary traffic 

lights. Pedestrian access will remain into the Camp Bay area at all times. Parking 

restrictions will be in place along this road whilst these works are in progress. 

 

The Government would like to take this opportunity to apologise to the general public 

for any inconvenience that these works may cause to them. 

 


